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As you know, we suffered a ransomware attack earlier this month on our systems. As a result of
that attack, there is a chance that the attackers may have been able to access a spreadsheet which
included your name and Social Security number.

[Sent to Hourly Employees via Email]

Because of that risk, we would like to offer you with identity theft protection through Identity
Guard. To accept, please contact the HR Department prior to April 15th. We will purchase you
an individual plan for two years.

We recommend that you keep mindful of signs that your information may have been misused,
which could include receiving unusual mailings or other communications. If you believe someone
may have improperly used your financial information, you should contact the toll-free numbers of
the three major nationwide consumer reporting companies and place an initial fraud alert on your
credit report (Equifax - 800-525-6285; Experian - 888-397-3742; TransUnion - 800-680-7289).

Please email me at or call me at 860-221-7473 if you have any questions.



